COBB COUNTY RETIRED EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION

MINUTES

DECEMBER 18, 2006

THE MONTHLY MEETING OF THE COBB COUNTY RETIRED EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION WAS A CHRISTMAS LUNCHEON HELD AT **WEST COBB**SENIOR CENTER WITH AN ESTIMATED NUMBER OF 80 IN ATTENDANCE.
THE INVOCATION WAS GIVEN BY **JOHN LASTER** FOLLOWED BY THE PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE TO THE FLAG.

PRES. ROSWELL STORY WELCOMED EVERYONE AND THANKED THE SOCIAL COMMITTEE INDIVIDUALLY FOR ALL THEIR HARD WORK PREPARING THE MEAL. HE INFORMED US THAT DUE TO THE OBSERVANCE OF MARTIN LUTHER KING, JR. HOLIDAY, OUR JANUARY MEETING WOULD BE CANCELED. OUR NEXT MEETING WILL BE ON FEBRUARY

RATHER THAN EXCHANGING GIFTS, THE MEMBERS OF THE ASSOCIATION BROUGHT NEW UNWRAPPED TOYS TO BE GIVEN TO UNDERPRIVILEGED CHILDREN. THIS PROJECT WAS VERY SUCCESSFUL.

AFTER A BRIEF MEETING, A DELICIOUS MEAL WAS SERVED BY THE SOCIAL COMMITTEE. THE MEAL CONSISTED OF TEA, COFFEE, ROLLS, HAM, TURKEY, CORN, COLE SLAW, MACARONI, POTATO SALAD, HASH BROWN CASSEROLE, CRANBERRY SAUCE, GREEN BEANS, AND ASSORTED CAKES. THANKS TO THE SOCIAL COMMITTEE, RUBY LOWRY, AND ANYONE ASSISTING FOR MAKING OUR CHRISTMAS PARTY A HUGE SUCCESS.

FUN AND FELLOWSHIP WAS ENJOYED BY ALL AND WE ADJOURNED AT APPROXIMATELY ONE O'CLOCK.

DORIS T. CASSIDY - SECRETARY

APPROVED YES____NO____NO____